
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given of a public hearing to be held in the Council Chambers, County Government 
Center, 2001 So. State Street, North Building, Room N1-110, Salt Lake City, Utah, on July 14, 
2020, at the 4:00 pm general Council meeting. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to discuss a proposed surplus of a parcel of real property owned by 
Salt Lake County. The parcel of real property is located at 2850 East Hollow Mill Drive, 
Cottonwood Heights, Utah (Parcel No. 22-23-354-052).  
 

SALT LAKE COUNTY COUNCIL 
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Chair 
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Salt Lake County Clerk 
 
 
 




